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Construction alert 

Utility work on Northeast 155th Street 

Beginning February 1st Sound Transit will be working on Northeast 155th east of 

Interstate-5 underpass. This work is part of Sound Transit’s Lynnwood Link Extension 

Project to construct the guideway. Traffic conditions will change daily. For live updates 

make sure to call Sound Transit’s traffic hotline: 206-612-6209. 

What 
 Crews will be working on Northeast 155th Street to install utility lines. 

 There will be full lane closures for majority of Phase 6 and Phase 7 of work. 

 Pedestrian and bicycle access will remain open. 

 During work hours expect delays. Work will require lanes closures with flaggers 

alternating traffic through the work zone and a full closures of NE 155th. Sound 

Transit suggest using signed detour routes to avoid heavy traffic. (see map) 

 Flaggers will be on site to direct traffic. 

 Travel lanes will re-open after construction work hours. 

 Sound Transit has coordinated with King County Metro, Shoreline School District, 

Shoreline Fire Department, and City of Shoreline to minimize construction impacts. 

 Traffic updates will be provided for the day through Sound Transit’s traffic hotline 

When 
 Phase 6 of the work is currently scheduled from February 1st to February 6th. 

 Phase 7 of the work will be scheduled from February 14th to February 17th. 

 Work hours are generally from 7:00 am to 10:00 pm Monday to Friday. 



 Traffic closure and revisions hours are 9:00 am to 3 pm. 

 Work hours are 7:00 am to 7 pm on weekends. 

Where 
 Work zone is located on Northeast 155th east of the I-5 underpass. 

For the live traffic updates 
Contact traffic update hotline: 206-612-6209 

More details  

Contact us 
Outreach Specialist: My Nguyen, lynnwoodlink@soundtransit.org or 206-370-5690. 

After-hours construction hotline: 888-298-2395 



Stay ahead of construction 

Your safety is our priority. Learn how to stay safe around our construction sites. 

Watch for future alerts and project updates. Forward this to your friends, family, neighbors, 

and people in your community! Encourage them to subscribe. 



Building the system  

24-hour construction hotline: 888-298-2395

More project info: soundtransit.org/LLE 

Get in touch: my.nguyen@soundtransit.org or 206-370-5690 
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Contact us 

Union Station, 401 S. Jackson St., Seattle, WA 98104 
1-800-201-4900/ TTY Relay: 711 
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To request accommodations for persons with disabilities,  
call 1-800-201-4900/ TTY Relay: 711 or e-mail accessibility@soundtransit.org. 
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